
Workshop

Hands-on Training Workshop on Deceased Organ Donation at 
Artemis Hospital, Gurugram

Publication from MOHAN FOUNDATION

INDIAN TRANSPLANT NEWSLETTER

14

On October 28, 2022, MOHAN Foundation was invited to conduct a hands-on 
training workshop on Deceased Organ Donation (DOD) at Artemis Hospital, 
Gurugram after the hospital identifying the need to educate nursing and social 
work staff on the subject, deceased organ donation.

The goal of the workshop was to describe the role of a deceased donor transplant 
coordinator in the DOD process, to enhance knowledge about approaching and 
counselling the bereaved families, to learn the procedures involved in 
coordinating deceased organ donation in medico-legal cases (MLC). The 
workshop also aimed at training the participants to monitor family dynamics and 
to ensure that they identify and respond to family needs.  A total of 16 attendees 
including nursing staff from the intensive care units (general & neurology), patient 
care support services,  nursing educators, psychologist, and security personnel 
attended the workshop.
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